
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   May   21st    2017 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Mary O’Brien (nee Grandon), Doreen Collins, John Walsh, Paddy Goldspring, 
William O’Connell, John & Martin Troy, David Richards, Jo Glavin,        
Gerard Stack, James Rohan,  

May They Rest in Peace. 

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community: 
Éila  Anna Murphy 

Who was recently Baptised 

Camp Creideamh Faith Camps for teenagers will take place 
again in Knockadoon (East Cork) over the dates 4th – 10th 
June (Boys Camp) and 11th – 17th June (Girls Camp). For 
those who are Post-Primary school age. Activities will 
include catechesis, prayer, sports, hillwalking, kayaking, 
swimming, music, arts and crafts and other activities. For 
booking go to website: www.campcreideamh.ie or ring Fr 
Eamon Roche on 086 9972539. 
 

First Holy Communions 
We wish all the boys and girls – well over two hundred – who received 
the Body of Christ for the first time, the very best and hope that the 
reception of Holy Communion will be a regular event in their lives. 
Words cannot express the gratitude due to the four Catholic Primary 
Schools in the Parish. We pray God’s Blessing on them and us as we 
congratulate all the parents and encourage them to continue their own 
good work.  Beannact De libh go leir. 

Please support Cork ARC Cancer Support House at their 
Annual Flag Day in Midleton on Friday 26th  May, 2017.  
This Volunteer Fundraising will help Cork ARC to continue 
to offer their vital cancer support services free of charge 
to cancer patients and their families. Please call Hilary on 
021 4275050 to volunteer. www.corkcancersupport.ie 
 

                           Permanent Diaconate Notice                                           
 Prospective candidates for the Permanent Diaconate in the Diocese of 
Cloyne should make initial contact with Fr Bill Bermingham, Diocesan 
Director, or Fr Joseph O'Mahony, Assistant Director, by 31st May. The 
application process must be concluded by 30th June. Contact details: 
billbermingham@icloud.com or josephomahony1@eircom.net  

Bible Group 
Tuesday mornings  from 10.30am to 12.00noon. At the moment the 
two books being looked at are, The Book of Isaiah from the Old 
Testament and the Gospel of St. Luke from the new. For further 
information contact Fr. Ryan 
 

All Ireland Rosary Rally Knock.  
Takes place on Saturday, June 3rd, 25th Anniversary of Fr. Patrick Peyton, 
Servant of God – The Rosary Priest  and in the Centenary year of Fatima. 
Bus leaves Midleton park hotel at 6.30am. For further information 
contact: Sheila @ 087-9322998 or Mary @ 087-1279323 

Eucharistic Adoration in Holy Rosary Parish Midleton, is 
celebrating it’s  28th  year on this weekend, May 20th. 

Confessions & Anointing, in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital 
Chapel, on Friday, May 27th at 11.20am. 

Adult Faith Foundation 
Second Vatican Council, Wednesday evenings at 7.30pm. to 9.00pm. 
The Council Document being explored at this time is “Lumen  
Gentium”, the document on the Nature Church.  All very welcome. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


